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Freedom of Information request reference number:  8930.1 
 
Date of response: 6 September 2024 
 
Request:  
 
Please can I request the following information: 
 
Between January 2021 – April 2022 
 
How many of the following ranks were receiving an SRA (Special responsibility allowance)/ 
ARA (additional responsibility allowance).   
 

• Station Commander 
• Group Commander 

 
In addition, a breakdown of whether these individuals are Station based/ HQ based 
 
Response: 
 
Our Payroll department were able to run a report on Special responsibility allowances SRA and 
ARA additional responsibility allowance.   

During January 2021 – April 2022  6 members of staff 4 Group Commanders and 2 Station 
Commanders were in receipt of SRA’s.  All were  non-station based. 

Should you have any further questions please do let me know.  

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website. 
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